we not want to have healthy
fishery resources?" We are out-
right gambling with the natural
resources of the state of
Alaska, resources which touch
all Alaskans' lives in one way
or another, We know UFA is
asking for sustained funding in
4 declining budget year, bul is
justifiable since we do pay our
way and are only aksing for a
fair shake back to manage the
state's future.

In today's complex fisheries,
the challenges are
compounding at an alarming
rate. ADF& G needs basic
funds to maximize escapement
returns, maintain  healthy
stocks, and expand harvest
opportunities for all wuser
groups. If ADF&G loses sonar
information, weir counts, acrial
survey time, field biologist and
other valuable re¢sources
management tools, the
department will be forced to
close some fisheries and take a
conservalive management
approach on all commercial
fisheries,

While we don't argue with a
conservative approach to
management as it protects the
resource base, you should
know a conservative approach
directly ‘translates into lost
revéenues and jobs. Any more
cuts and the resource base will
suffer. 2

I hope we, the trustees of
Alaska's resources, do no let
this happen. UFA urges you to
support the ADF&G s budget
request, particularly the
Commercial Fisheries
Division's budget. The
department is strotched (o the
limic!

There is an old adage:
Sometimes you have 10 spend
money (0 make money. This
applies 1o the current simation
with Alaska's fisheries. We are
foregoing tens of millions in
state revenue because these
fisheries will be undermanaged
or closed.

These are only a few
examples of lost revenues to
the fishermen, state and the
seafood kindustry., There are
untold millions more,

It is clear from the
information above, ADF&G's
1get is not a fiscal problem
for the state; rather, if viewed
propexly, it is a revenue and
juh creatorr, I urge Alaskans to
positive and ;hppbn
hDF#ﬂ‘ - budget
nmllnﬂn‘ your Inlllhm




